Department of Energy
Washington, DC 20585

Dear Contract Holder:

Subject: Reassessment of National Average Sales for Resale Adjustment Factor (NAF)

The Department of Energy (DOE) has reassessed the National Average Sales for Resale
Adjustment Factor (NAF), in accordance with Article 1.13 (k) of the Standard Contract for
Disposal of Spent Nuclear Fuel and/or High-Level Radioactive Waste. Based on the results

of this evaluation, DOE has determined that the NAF will remain unchanged at 0.9550.

If you have any questions on this matter, please contact me on (202) 586-9198 or

Ms. Kim M. Alston-Akers (202) 586-8869.

Sincerely,

David K. Zabransky, Director
Office of Standard Contract Management
Office of General Counsel

Printed with soy ink on recycied paper




